
June   25,   2021  
 
Dear   Fourth   Graders   and   Families,  
 
Welcome   to   fourth   grade!    Next   year   will   be   an   exciting   time   for   all   of   us   as   we   work   together   as  
a   team   to   meet   the   4 th    grade   learning   goals.   You   will   have   the   opportunity   to   work   with   all  
fourth   grade   teachers   at   certain   times   during   the   school   year.  
 

The   4 th    grade   teacher   team   will   include:   
Mrs.   Metch   (Science/Social   Studies)    cmetch@bgcsd.org  
Mrs.   Brewer   (ELA)    jbrewer@bgcsd.org  
Mr.   Schmitz   (Math)    dschmitz@bgcsd.org  
 
 

The   academic   demands   of   4 th    grade   are   a   big   step   up   from   grades   2   and   3.    We   know   you   are  
ready   for   the   challenge   and   look   forward   to   working   with   you   as   a   member   of   our   team.     This  
summer   please   continue   to   read   and   practice   your   math   facts.     Here   are   the   following   school  
supplies   you   will   need   in   fourth   grade:  
 
ELA: SCIENCE:  
3   blue   folders 3   green   folders  
3   packages   of   pencils 3   packages   of   pencils  
2   packages   of   loose-leaf   paper  
 
MATH: Optional :   (but   helpful)  
3   red   folders Scissors  
3   packages   of   pencils Erasers  
4   fine   dry   erase   markers  

 
ADDITIONAL   SUPPLIES:  

● box   of   tissues  
● Choose    one    of   the   following:  

● Crayons    OR  
● colored   pencils  

● zippered   pencil   pouch  
 

We   look   forward   to   seeing   you   on   September   9th!  
 
 

mailto:cmetch@bgcsd.org
mailto:jbrewer@bgcsd.org
mailto:dschmitz@bgcsd.org

